
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
9/22/2023 3:52:58 PM 
Police-Involved Shooting in Coquitlam 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am sorry to convey some news I just heard from E-Comm that two or possibly three RCMP officers have 
been shot in Coquitlam - one killed and one or possibly two are in serious condition (reports from E-Comm 
and from the media are not consistent at this time, so, not sure). 

This is terrible news, and we send our condolences and thoughts to the families of the officers, and all their 
RCMP/police colleagues. 

Thanks, 

Karen 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manaqer (she/her) 
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xwmaekwayam/Musqueam, Sk~wu7mesh/Squamish and salilwata+/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




